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From: Brett Kinnear 
Sent: Sunday, 19 September 2021 5:01 PM
To: Have Your Say
Subject: Submission to Protection from Protesters Amendment Bill 2021

To whom it may concern, 
 

I wish to submit my opposition to the Workplaces (Protection from Protesters) 
Amendment Bill 2021 (the draft Bill). 
 

 I was a Liberal voter but I do not vote for Liberal anymore as I continually see 
business interests overriding social, health, education and environmental 
interests.  I am not a protester nor have I been involved in or attended political 
rallies or been a part of 'action' groups.  I have never written letters or 
submissions for political reasons before.  But I believe enough is enough and 
Tasmanian people have the right to protest to voice our concern when we see 
the Government making morally wrong decisions that will potentially harm 
Tasmania and that harm is likely to be irreversible.  We have a right to protect 
Tasmania, it's culture and natural beauty, from industry. 
 

I am an ex-registered nurse and am now a small business owner/operator.  I 
am not an extremist or a terrorist.  I see that our forests and heritage areas are 
not being protected sufficiently by the Liberal Government. 
 

The Workplaces (Protection from Protesters) Amendment Bill 2021 is morally 
wrong.  I see this bill and the Liberal Government wanting to push its own 
agenda and remove any opposition to this now and in the future.  We have a 
right to protest peacefully and we have a right to make a stand for the 
important issues we believe in.  This is a democracy. 
 
 
 
 
--  
Kind regards 
  
Christine Kinnear 
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